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We have been voting by mail for a very long time. I am old enough to remember 

standing in long lines to do an in person vote. Today’s fast moving world would make 

waiting in line an impossible task for many. Without mail in ballots the percentage of 

people who vote will drop significantly. Don’t go backwards. Oregon has been a 

leader in this area…MAGA should not be allowed to send us into useless election 

decisions.  


